
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Ms Teresa Avila
Project Director M6 Stage 1
101 Miller Street
North Sydney NSW 2060

VIAEMAIL: David.Lehrbach@transport.nsw.gov.au

01/02/2022

Dear Ms. Avila
M6 Stage 1 (SSI-8931)

Project identification on Heavy Vehicles (Condition A41)

I refer to your submission dated 17 January 2022, requesting approval of the signage to identify heavy
vehicles used for spoil haulage as required under condition A41 of SSI-8931. 

I note that the proposed signage: 
 will enable the immediate identification of the Project by a person viewing the heavy vehicle;
 contains the information required by the conditions of approval; and 
 has been reviewed by Transport for New South Wales, and no issues have been raised.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the identification signage under condition A41. You
are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the conditions of
approval, then the requirements of the condition of approval will prevail.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sarah Kamarudin at
sarah.kamarudin@dpie.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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